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COMPELLING INDIVIDUALS TO WORK WEEKENDS 
 

 
 

Dear ASDA Members 
 
At the National Forum recently the GMB representatives have again raised the 
issue of individuals being forced to work weekends, even when contractually 
they are not obliged to do so. 
 
The Company has assured us that they will be doing a rigorous review of 
rostering arrangements.  ASDA believe shortcomings in planning and rostering 
may mean managers are putting pressure on individuals to work weekends.  
We trust the Union will be involved in the review. 
 
 
 

 
GARY SMITH 

NATIONAL SECRETARY 
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